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CONTACT US via the school office / using the letter box in the Infant or Junior Building / by phone 0114 234 1379 /  
by email enquiries@malinbridge.sheffield.sch.uk / through our website www.malinbridgeprimary.co.uk 

Welcome to Issue 126 of the Fortnightly Bulletin.  

The next issue (Issue 127) will be out on Friday 15th September. This is the last bulletin                     

of the school year and what a wonderful year it has been! 

Well, I can hardly believe that the 
year has nearly come to an end! As 
well as being jam packed with            
positives, it has also gone by in a 
flash and it seems only moments 
ago that we were welcoming the 
children back last September. It 
was lovely to feel the enthusiastic 
buzz around school and children 
and families excitedly visited their 
new classes and met new teachers, 
I'm sure that next year will be even 
more successful than this one. 

At Malin Bridge we are lucky to 
have such talented, hardworking 
teachers who are working with 
such supportive parents and carers 
to strive for the best for all the   
children. Visitors regularly  com-
ment on the atmosphere around 
school and how friendly the          
community are. Although biased,            
I certainly think we have the             
warmest and friendliest school 
community in Sheffield.   

Whilst I am looking forward to a 
well earned break (more likely 

END OF YEAR MESSAGE 
chasing two toddlers around) in 
sunny Spain, I will miss Malin 
Bridge over the summer. The staff 
have once again been amazing and 
I'd particularly like to thank Mr 
Hague for his tireless efforts as 
Deputy Head to make Malin Bridge 
the best school it can be.  

Finally, I would like to thank the 
children for the attitude to school 
they show, the life they bring to it 
and the effort they have put in this 
year. You all deserve a lovely           
summer, but we can't wait to see 
you all again in September! 

Robbie McGrath 

 
 

NON-UNIFORM DAY 
FRIDAY 21ST JULY 

 

As usual, the last day of term will 

be a Non-Uniform Day. Today,   

however, was the funeral of young 

football fan, Bradley Lowery, and 

his family have suggested a non-

uniform day in his honour where 

donations can be made to the             

Bradley Lowery Foundation. The 

charity is in remembrance of            

Bradley and aims to  help            

other children fight cancer. We 

have decided to  collect for this 

charity on our Non-Uniform Day      

so if you would like to donate 

please give your  child a donation 

to bring in to school with them on 

the Friday 21st July. Thank you. 
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Today we held the first ever Malin's Mighty Girls 

event. The girls in Y6, along with their mums, have 

spent the day taking part in a range of fun and active 

sessions designed to promote positive self-esteem 

and a love of sport. We met Nat and Emma from         

Totally Runable, who helped us develop good running 

technique as well as teaching us about having a            

positive mindset. Carron led an amazing Clubbercise 

class which also  featured some salsa dancing and 

street dance - the glow sticks were a real highlight! 

The final session was led by Michelle and Cheryl from 

the Sheffield Steelers who gave an inspirational talk 

about their professional sporting careers before 

getting us all moving with a fantastic hockey session. 

Thank you to all the parents/carers that came along. 

As you can see from the photographs we've all had a 

great day! Go girls! 

Jess Archer (UKS2 Leader) 

MIGHTY GIRLS EVENT 

During a School Council meeting in January, the KS2 

School Councillors decided to host a talent show. From 

advising on the poster design, judging the auditions and 

communicating  with their peers, the Councillors have 

led every aspect of the preparations for Malin’s Got           

Talent. Yesterday, they also got to lead the production of 

the show with Caleb (3/4H) assisting on the sound desk, 

Robbie (6D) and Daniel (6A) doing an amazingly                

charismatic job of presenting, and Lacey (4TG), Oscar 

(4TG), Isobel (5L) and Luke (5L)  supporting backstage.  

Malin’s Got Talent was a brilliant display of the                

self-motivation, commitment and talent the pupils of 

Malin Bridge Primary possess. The pupils in the                

audience were incredibly supportive and we all had a 

great time. The auditions were also amazing and we all 

thought it was a shame we couldn’t put everyone 

through to the live show. Well done for taking part! 

Thank you to our Simon, Amanda, Alesha and David for 

making up our fiery judging panel. Thanks also goes to 

Ryan Suckley, Jo Mosely and Kathy Cookson for             

supporting the School Councillors, working with the 

bands, and providing technical support. 

Carmen Kalnars (School Council Leader) 

MALIN’S GOT TALENT 2017 

Simon, Amanda, Alesha and David  
made a big entrance across the yard! 
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Go along and support Lola (FS2), Scarlett  (Y1), Olivia (Y3), Ebony (Y4) and 
Esme (Y4) in their dance showcase at the Montgomery Theatre. The              

Montgomery is situated just around the corner from HSBC on Fargate. 

On Thursday 6th July, a group of Year 

1 and 2 children went to Forge Valley 

School to take part in a football                    

tournament. Each team in the               

competition represented a            

different country, Jacob, Sasha, Wen 

Xuan, Liam, Savannah, Jude, Ehlia, 

Stanley, Lewis and Bailey were                 

Mexico!  

This fantastic mixed team won the 

tournament and scored 42 goals and 

only conceded 2. They also cheered 

the loudest at the event! A great day 

all round. 

Robbie McGrath & Kirstie Sales 

KS1 FOOTBALL ‘WORLD CUP’ 

SPORTS AWARDS 

On Monday 10th July, a group of Sports Leaders 

and their families attended the Arches School 

Sports Awards 2017 at Forge Valley School. The 

guest of honour at the awards was Paralympian 

Will Bayleytt, a table tennis gold medallist.  

We were proud to win the award for ‘Outstanding 

School Sports Crew’ and be highly commended 

for ‘Primary School of the Year’, testament to the 

dedicated Sports Leaders and PE teaching at our 

school. Well done to everyone involved! 

Steve Green (PE & School Sport Coordinator) 
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ART COMPETITION 
The Craft Club (Y3 and Y4) and Art Club (Y1 and 

Y2) took part in a competition run by Blundells 

estate agents to celebrate 40 years of selling 

houses in South Yorkshire. The competition 

was open to all schools In Sheffield and as 

far as Doncaster.  

Blundells asked  the  children to design a ‘thank 

you’ card and the winner would have their card 

printed and sent out to all Blundells customers! 

We are extremely pleased and proud to        

announce that Imogen in Y3/4 H has won the 

competition for her age group and she was also 

awarded a £50 W.H.Smith voucher at a special 

assembly!  Her ‘thank you’ card and all  entries 

from Malin Bridge can be seen displayed in the 

windows of Blundells Hillsborough Branch. 

Linda McDermott & Dawn Newton 

Vrjjjjæ Tev klq do^_ qeb i^pq pmb`f^i irk`e jbkr         

lc qefp p`elli vb^o kbuq Tbakbpa^v< Illhp abif`flrpĝ 



GOODBYE, YEAR 6! 
Next week will see us reaching for the tissues as we say goodbye to our wonderful Y6 children. The leavers’ events are listed below which will 
be an opportunity for them to impress us, for them to have fun and most of all to look back fondly at their time at Malin Bridge. 
Throughout their entire time at school, not only this year, they have shown themselves to be an exceptionally kind and caring year group. 
At every opportunity, they have they impressed people with their sensible attitudes and wonderful sense of fun. This group of                   
children started at Malin Bridge the same year that I did and it will not seem the same without them. We wish them good luck and know 
they all have bright futures ahead.             

Robbie McGrath  
 

Monday 17th July & Tuesday 18th July (doors open at 5.45pm) : Y6 Show 

Thursday 20th July (2pm) : Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 

Thursday 20th July (5pm) : Y6 Leavers’ Party 

Friday 21st July : Pizza Hut Trip 
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READING CHALLENGE 
Earlier this week, Zyed from Hillsborough 

Library visited to launch the 'Animal Agents 

Summer Reading Challenge’. The challenge 

is for children aged 4-11 years and this is 

how it works: 

1. Children sign up at their local library 

and receive an Animal Agents           

collector folder 

2. Children borrow and read at least six 

library books of their own choice    

during the summer, collecting special 

stickers to complete their folder and 

incentives along the way 

3. Library staff and young volunteers 

are on hand to advise and run                 

family-friendly activities 

4. Children who complete the Summer 

Reading Challenge are presented 

with a certificate and a medal. 

Happy reading! 

 
 

Chris Hague 



PTA UPDATE 
It’s the final month of the school year, so time for the Year 6 show. We’ll be 

providing refreshments and cheering on our wonderful pupils before they move 

on to their new schools.  If you can help on the evenings of Monday 17th July 

and Tuesday 18th July, please contact Nic Brookes: 

pta@malinbridge.sheffield.sch.uk 

Christine Fernyhough 

Easy                

fundraising 
All the money raised by us 

helps to support fun events 

for the children such as the 

pantomime. Help to do this 

is always appreciated.   

Sign up today               

selecting aŀƭƛƴ .ǊƛŘƎŜ 

t¢! as your cause: 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk 
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PTA EVENTS  
Monday 17th July & Tuesday 18th July Refreshments at the Y6 Show 

Wednesday 19th July - Friday 21st July Tuck Shop (3.30pm) 

 

Events to look out for in September... 

Junior Film Night 

Firefighters’ Charity Collection 

THANK YOU FROM THE pta 
 

Thank you for all your support over the year. With your support, we 

have raised over £4000 so far and still have the Y6 shows & tuck 

shops to go! We hope you have a brilliant school holiday and look 

forward to seeing most of you in September.  

 

 

Tuck shop 
 

Tuck shop.  We’ll be              

running the end of year 

tuck shop in Junior Yard 

from 19th-21st July after 

school. Please bring your 

pennies.                                   

All help welcome! 

 

 

PTA Film Night 

Proudly presentsé 
 

SING  
 

£3.50 
The ticket price includes a drink and a snack. 

Children must be collected. 


